
 

 

 

 

TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy Shaver 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Donations 

DATE:  May 25, 2010 
 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 

School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 

School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 

donations on behalf of the school listed below.   

 

 

Donation #2009-2010 – 149 

Description:  Cash $500.00 

Given By:  Kohl’s Department Store 

Purpose:  For school use 

Site:   Thomas St. Elementary School 

Presented By: Dr. Debbie Davis 

 

Donation #2009-2010 – 150 

Description:  Canon Video Camera with Tripod 

Given By:  Anonymous Student 

Purpose:  For school use 

Site:   Thomas St. Elementary School 

Presented By: Dr. Debbie Davis 

 


